COLUMBIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS



Dr. Peter Stiepleman
Superintendent of Schools

Neil C. Aslin Administration Building 1818 West Worley Street Columbia, MO 65203 Phone (573) 214-3400

Fax: (573) 214-3401

August 30, 2017

Columbia Parks and Recreation Department Michael Griggs, Director PO Box 6015 Columbia MO 65205-6015

Dear Mr. Griggs,

For a number of years, the Columbia Public Schools and the City of Columbia have worked jointly to improve the playgrounds of the neighborhood schools so they can better serve the community. We are grateful for the continued support of this joint vision. For the 2018-2019 school year we would like to identify:

- 1. New Haven Elementary playground structure- \$15,000
- 2. West Boulevard Elementary playground structure- \$15,000

Respectfully,

Jill D. Brown

Assistant Superintendent Elementary Education

gue DBrom

Cc: Dr. Peter Stiepleman, Superintendent of Schools

Mrs. Susan Deakins, Principal of West Boulevard Elementary School

Mrs. Carole Garth, Principal of New Haven Elementary School

Dr. Jill Brown, Assistant Superintendent of Elementary Education

Mr. Charles Oestreich, Director of Building Services